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School Calendar 

10/24-10/25 NO SCHOOL 
CEA Convention 
 
10/28 -10/29 
Middle School Retreat 
 
11/1 End of 1st Marking Period 
 
11/4 Ladies’ Night Out— 
Craft Vendors Show 
 

Carpool Dates 
 
Friday 10/11  A.M. and P.M. 
Friday 11/1 P.M. 
Wednesday 12/1 P.M. 
 

Hot Lunch 
 
Wednesday 10/23 
Broccoli Cheese Soup  
with crackers 
 
Friday 10/25 NO SCHOOL 
 

Band Practice Sheet 
  
Color for week 8 is blue 
 

Newsletter Information 
  
Deadline is 7P.M. Wednesday 
Send submissions to 
Newsletter@EastMartin.org 
 

269-672-5722 
Office@EastMartin.org 
www.EastMartin.org 
 
 
 

 East Martin Christian School 

516 118th Avenue  ~   Martin, MI 49070 

Principal’s Note 

We are approaching the end of our first marking period.  Time goes very quickly in a 

school! The marking period ends on November 1, and parent-teacher conferences are 

on the evening of Thursday, November 7. We schedule all families for conferences and 

prefer to schedule when it works best for your family. Attached to this newsletter is the 

conference request form. Please fill it out and return it to school by Friday, October 25. 

We attempt to make the schedule work as best we can for families, but we cannot 

promise exact times. We will send home a schedule so that you know when you have 

conferences with teachers. Thank you! 

Reminder No School 10/24-10/25 

There is no school Thursday, October 24th and Friday, October 25th due to the CEA 

Convention. 

Kitchen Towels Reminder 

If you are using the kitchen and use towels, please wash and return them quickly.  We 

have towels that have been missing for a couple of weeks, and our towels are used for 

many events. Please return any school towels that you have. Also, please do not use a 

towel and leave it in the kitchen to dry. After every use, towels should be laundered. 

Thank you for helping us comply with proper health standards. 

Art Class 

Mrs. Helder is looking for free wooden bar stools to use as seating for students in the 

art room. If you have any to donate, please bring them to school and put them in the art 

room.  Thank you for your generous support! 

Amazon Smile 

If you shop on Amazon, be sure to sign-up for AmazonSmile and 

select East Martin Christian School as your charity of choice.  Every-

thing is the same except you start at smile.amazon.com, and       

Amazon will donate 0.5% of the price of your eligible AmazonSmile 

purchases to East Martin Christian School.  This is not only available 

during the Christmas season but all year long.   

 


